

April 27, 2015

Dear friends,

We are pleased to invite you to:

A DEDICATION OF THE HEALIING GARDEN BY THE BRIDGE

at St. Augustine Church 4th and Vine Streets, Philadelphia, PA 19106

SATURDAY, MAY 16, 4-5 P.M.

A ritual of lifting up the memorial bricks in a prayer, and a song of praise to God, with others who desire healing of the violence in our city and the world.

All are welcome, refreshments will be served. RSVP, if possible, to gtmunyan@aol.com

Ring the bell that still can ring, Forget your perfect offering, There is a crack in everything, That's how the light gets in, That's how the light gets in.

--Leonard Cohen

Sincerely.

Fr. Paul F. Morrissey, O.S.A.